
 

 

 
         Date: 11 Sep 2024 
 

 

Hello Parents! 

  

Mrs. Swett and Ms Jackson are eager to hear from you! 

  

Please visit your child's seesaw page to complete a "You Tell Us Survey" for Music and Drama! If you 
are not receiving seesaw notifications or have any trouble connecting to your students Seesaw 
Journal, please contact KJS ICT at ictsupport@kjs.hk 

  

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Swett and Ms Jackson 
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